
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Listening 

1. Look at the person who is talking and remain quiet. 

2. Wait until the person is through talking before you speak. 

3. Show that you heard them by nodding your head, saying “Okay,” “That’s interesting,” etc. 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

Although Christmas break never seems long enough, it has been so wonderful being back at school with all of our 

students and staff. Getting back in the routine of school can be tough, but being able to continue our Christmas 

celebrations and make up for the ones we missed on the Wednesday before break has been very enjoyable. Students 

and teachers were able to spend time in their School Families making ornaments and cards for our homebound 

parishioners, which will be delivered by Fr. Morin and Fr. Kovar on their First Friday visits. The rest of the 

ornaments will go either to nursing home residents or patients at St. Elizabeth’s hospital. I hope you all have a 

blessed remainder of this Christmas season! 
 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

 

CSS T-SHIRT SIZES & DONATIONS 

We are surprising all students with a t-shirt for Catholic Schools Week with our  

theme for the year: Unity in the Eucharist. Each School Family will have a different 

color t-shirt. Please take a minute to fill out this form by Friday to let me know 

your child(ren)’s t-shirt size. The t-shirts are about $12 each. Please pay what are 

you able through Venmo (Clarissa-Luther-Hunt), check, or cash. Any money that 

we are short will be covered by PTO and another donated funding source. Thank 

you very much for your support! 

 

 

TEXTBOOK LOAN 

If you have not had a chance to turn in this form, please do so when we return from break. Email meliss-

tvrdy@cdolinc.net with any questions. Thank you! 

 

REPORT CARDS 

Report cards go home Friday—please keep the paper report card and send back the envelope signed next 

week. Thank you! 

 

PIUS X DANCE TEAM FUNDRAISERS 

The Pius X Dance Team has a couple upcoming events on Saturday, January 14 for younger and older 

students. See attached flyers for more details!  

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR NEXT SCHOOL YEAR (23-24) 

First day of school: August 16 – Noon dismissal 

Thanksgiving break: November 22-24 

Christmas break for students: December 20 (1pm dismissal) – January 3 
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Easter Break: March 28–April 2 

Last day of school: May 23–full day  

 


